
OFFICE OF THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CON TAINER 
TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

May 14, 2018 

Call for Submissions - Container Trucking Act and Regulation Consultation 

The Commissioner is reviewing Part 4 (Rates and Remuneration) of the Container Trucking Regulation as 

well as other issues which fall outside the scope of Part 4 and is calling for written submissions from all 

interested parties including drivers, trucking companies and their respective representatives, which 

consider one or more of the terms of reference outlined in the attached document. 

The closing date for submissions is June 29, 2018. 

Please provide your written submission to the OBCCTC at the following email address: 

Registrar@obcctc.ca 

Zip files will not be accepted. For larger files please consider submitting a paper copy to the OBCCTC at: 

Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner 
1085 Cambie Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6B SL7 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

Michael Crawford 

Commissioner 

1085 Cambie St. Vancouver, BC V6B 5L7 I P: 604-660-6051 I F: 604-660-6045 I info@obcctc.ca 


